LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE BULLETIN NOTES, JANUARY 8, 2023
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Description automatically generated with low confidence]																																										Jan 8, 9	Right to Life-LIFESPAN	Luminaries
A new year brings new hope and refreshed dedication to the defense of all human life.  Lighting a candle/s and placing it on your doorstep or driveway is a visual reminder that pro-life efforts will never end until all life is respected and protected.  If you would like a candle kit, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546,
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																Jan 14,15	Right to Life-LIFESPAN	And Still We March
Many have said that we no longer need a March for Life in Washington because Roe v Wade was overturned.  There are 10 states that no longer allow the lives of unborn babies to be taken by abortion but that leaves 40 other states that do not protect them.  Unfortunately, Michigan is one of them.  And so, we march.  Once again Right to Life-LIFESPAN is sending high school and college aged students to Washington the fight for protection of all human life continues.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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			Jan 21, 22	Right to Life-LIFESPAN	Roe v Wade is Gone
Roe v Wade, the infamous abortion decision of 1973 is gone, but babies are still being killed and their mothers left with the result.  40 states still allow abortion, in some cases up to birth.  In other cases, babies fully born are left untreated for their medical conditions.  Until this horror is ended and all life is protected the shadow of Roe v Wade lives on.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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																Jan 28, 29	Right to Life-LIFESPAN	Be the Change
Plan now on attending Be the Change 2023!  Sponsored by Right to Life-LIFESPAN session for 7th grade through college students will equip them to be effective and informed advocates for the pre-born and their mothers.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 
248-816-1546. 
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